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Board of Assessor’s Meeting
November 13, 2012 4:00pm
Skaket Room

Ken Hull let the Board know that Mr. Osterberg made another request for Mary
Hidden’s Abatement application. Mr. Hull has sent a copy of the letter to Mike
Ford, Attorney for the Town.

The Attorney General’s Office has required that the Board revise the minutes of
January 17, 2012 and to approve them in open session.

Nick Bono motion to approve the revised minutes as amended, Tim Brady
seconded. 2-0-1. Cindy Eagar abstained. See attached.

January 5, 2011 were also revised. Tim motion to approve the revised minutes
and Cindy Eagar seconded. 2-0-1. Nick Bono abstained. See attached.

Motor Vehicle Abatements for 2012 were reviewed and signed by the Board
totaling $485.52 Unanimous 3-0-0. See report of abatements in the Assessor’s

Office.

Boat Abatements for 2013 were reviewed and signed by the Board totaling
$113.00 Unanimous 3-0-0. See report of abatements in the Assessor’s Office.

Motion to adjourn ....... 5:00 pm.

Respectfully Submitted
Micah Gilmore, Recording Secretary



